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NOTICE TO SHIPPING LINES 

 

Lifting of the temporary suspension of Hodeidah TS volume 

  
  

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
  
Following the loading evacuation and the improvement of the berthing situation in Hodeidah, 
we hereby confirm that as from today, January 16th 2025, we are releasing the temporary 

suspension and accepting all transshipment Hodeidah volumes. 
  
Furthermore, we would like to remind all shipping lines to ensure a weekly balance of loading 
and discharge in their evacuation plans, in order to avoid any stock backlog in the Terminal. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 

 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:    
  

T: +253 21 317 317   

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj  
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